
2020 Summer iPad Care Guide  
 

Greetings to All!  

This year Bishop Chatard has made the decision not to collect iPads from the students; 

however, we need help from both you the Student and Parents. Below is a quick Guide 

to help maintain your iPad during the summer.   

- 1. Charge your iPad  

• Please continue to charge your iPad often, using the correct kind of iPad 

charger. Please reframe from using an iPhone charger.   

• The school will be pushing updates for the Apps during the summer and 

your iPad will need to have power and be connected to your home WiFi to 

do so.    

- 2. Please Manually Update your iPad to version 13.4.1  

• This will make sure everyone is using the same version as well as have 

the same version of the Apps when we meet back in the Fall.  

• Go to: Settings > General > Software Update > Download & Install 

   -  3. Concerns with your iPad?  

• Reach out to GetHelp@bishopchatard.org as soon as possible. If you 

have any concerns with your iPad or happen to break your iPad, the 

sooner we know the better.  

• We can make arrangements to meet at the school for drop off to begin the 

repair process.  

- 4. Organize your Data  

• With school out for the summer now is a great time to organize your data 

on your iPad. Perhaps you want to delete old content such as videos, 

pictures or files. Maybe you would like to keep those files and organize 

them within Google Drive to make ready for the new year. If you would like 

to know more about File organization on the iPad and best practices email 

GetHelp@bishopchatard.org.   


